From: [mailto: @essex.ac.uk]

Sent: 25 July 2012 15:48

To: Bradly Heffer **Cc:** Ian Vipond; ■

Subject: Application for MDCP, Ref 120151

Dear Bradly,

In accordance with the resolution at the Planning Committee meeting at the end of May I have had produced an agreement, in the form of a Unilateral Undertaking, whereby the University commits to contribute towards the cost of the cycle path between Wivenhoe and the University. A copy of the proposed document for signature is attached. I should be very grateful if you could now process this as a matter of urgency and grant planning permission as resolved at Committee. It is critical for the University to be on site with this project before the end of next month and we would be grateful if you could give this priority, particularly as we have already spent a considerable amount of time addressing various concerns regarding this project.

For your information I will be retiring from the University on so following my departure any issues regarding this should be discussed with my colleague,

Finally, in light of my departure I would like to thank you for working so well with us during my time at the University and wish you well in the future.

Yours sincerely,